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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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230 PEACHTREE STREET. N. W. SUlTE 018 |,

I

ATLANTA GEORGI A 30303
In Reply Refer To: g .
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,, ,

J

50-302/75-12 .

Plorida Power Corporation
Attn: Mr. J. T. Rodgers ,

!Assistant Vice President
Quality and Environmental Departments

3201 34th Street, South

P. O. Box 14042
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733 ;j

,
:
' Gentlemen:

;

Thank you for your letter of October 16, 1975, informing us of steps |
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning i

;

activities under NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-51 which were
'

brought to your attention in our letter of September 26, 1975. We
liave examined your corrective actions and have no further questions.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.
'

Very truly yours,

) jrr> >w.fF '4-
n,.

Norman C. Moseley .

' Director
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